GOVERNMENT COLLEGE FOR WOMEN, NAWAKADAL, SRINAGAR
DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

DATE: 29-08-2018

NOTICE

All the students of B.COM Ist semester, 2018 batch are informed to appear in their practical examination
in financial accounting on 01- 09-2018 (Saturday). Further they will positively ensure their presence on
the said date and no further chance will be provided to them in this regard.

HOD COMMERCE
Prof. Abdul Rouf Peerzada

COPYTO

1. Prof. Adil Hussain (HOD, Computer Science) for publication on college website
2. DR. Zuhaib Bazaz (Asst. Prof., Commerce) for inf. and n/a.



